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This is very important to floating home owners and in part address the draconian 

burden placed on floating home owners when the legislature enacted their 

uneducated "apples and oranges" decision to throw floating homes into the same 

regulatory category as mobile homes.  A floating home and mobile home have about 

as much in common as a human and a chimpanzee. And the current legislation has 

more in common with a chimpanzee author than a human one. Please take this first 

small step toward correcting your unenlightened past decision, 


